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4/6/22: Update: Starting today, goggles/faceshields are optional for those that are completely 
vaccinated. If your client becomes positive or if the county's rate goes above 5% then goggles 
and/or faceshields must be worn by all. This can change at a moment's notice. Surgical masks are 
still mandatory at this time. Any questions, please call the office. If you would like to opt out of 
messages, please call 570-385-2818. 

 


